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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year at Hedges Middle School.  We hope that this letter will 
provide you with useful information to help you and your child navigate our school.  Our main 
office is open if you have questions. 
 
This year, we will be holding Opening Day TRIAD conferences to begin the school year on 
September 8 and 9.  Your child’s homeroom teacher emailed this information to you in June.  
Please contact them if you have questions.  The 20-minute conference that you signed up for can 
be in person or virtual.  We asked that your child attend with 1 parent/guardian.  If you prefer to 
have your conference to be held virtually, we ask that you type VIRTUAL in the comment box that 
appears after you select your desired time.  The homeroom teacher will send you a TEAMS invite 
for your selected time.  Please make sure you have booked an appointment by September 3 at 4pm 
when the scheduler closes. 
 
School begins Friday, September 10 at 8:30am for all students.  More information will be coming 
soon regarding safety protocols.  Students are asked to bring their labeled school supplies with 
them to their scheduled conference or on the first day of school.  
 
Your child will receive their timetable at their TRIAD conference and will review important 
information with their teacher including expectations for lunch, transitions between classes, and 
school safety protocols.  
 
SchoolCashOnline for fee payments will be available for parents beginning September 1.  A 
schedule of fees is attached in this package.   We ask that you pay these before September 8.  If 
you are unable to pay fees at the start of the year, please contact one of the school administrators 
to make alternate arrangements. 
 
Important information will be posted on our school website (https://www.sjasd.ca/school/hedges), 
our Instagram (@hedgeshawks) and an email will be sent to you.  Be sure we have your current 
email.  We hope you and your family have a relaxing summer and we look forward to seeing 
everyone at the start of the new school year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
T. Baydock   J. O’Brien 
Principal   Vice-Principal 
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